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Dear Resident, 
 
Update on council-led development sites – The Platt North and South 
 
Further to previous letters and consultation brochures sent to local stakeholders, the Council is 
now preparing to submit a planning application for the two new developments at the North and 
South of the Platt estate. Ahead of submitting the designs, we would like to invite you to an 
online consultation event detailing the proposals. It will detail the key features and design 
decisions that have been made as a result of incorporating your feedback over the course of the 
study to date. 
  
There will be drawings, plans and reports on topics including, but not limited to: 
 

• Timeline of the development to date 
• What the new development will look like 
• Landscaping improvements 
• The number and make up of new homes  
• What we have done to your respond to your past feedback 

  
The consultation event will be held online via Zoom, a link to it will be provided on our website in 
advance of the event, and will be held on the evening of 25th February 2021. In conjunction with 
what will be available to view on our website and during the event, we will send you a further 
letter containing a printed copy of the brochure that will form the slides in the presentation. 
  
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
Mark Eastmond 
Development Project Manager 
Housing Strategy and Development 
 


